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Representative Underheim:

This draft incorporates changes provided by the Wisconsin Hospital Association
(WHA).  WHA requested that I not make changes to their language.  I do have some
comments to offer on the language.  In order to get this draft to you this afternoon as
you requested, I will provide my comments in separate document.
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